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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Town of Freedom, Outagamie County 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Freedom Plan Commission will hold a public 

hearing at the Town of Freedom Town Hall located at W2004 County Highway S, Freedom, 

Wisconsin, beginning at 5:30 p.m. on Wednesday, November 2, 2022 for all persons interested, 

or their agents or attorneys, to appear before the Town Board and be heard concerning Town of 

Freedom Ordinance Number 2022-04, An Ordinance Amending the Town of Freedom 

Comprehensive Plan, Outagamie County, Wisconsin.  The Town of Freedom is petitioning for 

the following amendments to the Town of Freedom Comprehensive Plan: 

• Chapter 6 – Text amendments to reflect municipal code revisions allowing for existing 

streets to be reconstructed in-kind, without curb and gutter. 

• Chapter 10 – Text amendment amending the Rural Character future land use category 

description to provide consistency between the Town’s and Outagamie County’s 

Comprehensive Plans. 

• Chapter 11 – Text amendment to amend objectives to reflect municipal code revisions 

allowing for existing streets to be reconstructed in-kind, without curb and gutter, and 

updating objective milestone dates. 

• Future Land Use Map – Map amendment to update Future Roads to be consistent with 

the Town of Freedom Official Map 

 

A complete copy of the proposed ordinance and additional information regarding the proposed 

ordinance and amendments to the Town of Freedom Comprehensive Plan are available upon 

request filed with the Town of Freedom Clerk, Colleen Laha, at (920) 788-4548 or 

CLaha@townoffreedom.org. 

 

The hearing is open to the public and all interested parties are encouraged to attend.  Any person 

may address the Town Board by letter, by e-mail at CLaha@townoffreedom.org, or appear in 

person or by agent and be heard. 

 

Dated this 28th day of September, 2022 

Town of Freedom 

Colleen Laha 

Town Clerk 

 

Publication Date: September 30, 2022 

 

Public Hearing called to order by Chairman Brandon Conrad at 5:32 p.m.  

 

Jeff Kussow from Cedar Corporation read notice of public hearing to amend 

Comprehensive Plan, Ordinance 2022-04.   

 

Chairman Brandon Conrad asked three times if anyone had any questions.  No one 

responded.   
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The Public Hearing was closed.   


